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CID Offers $1,000 Reward in Attempted Abduction Case  
 

QUANTICO, VA, Mar. 6, 2013 – The 
U.S. Army Criminal Investigation 
Command, commonly referred to as 
CID, is offering a $1,000 reward to 
anyone with information leading to 
the identification, arrest and 
conviction of an individual involved in 
an alleged attempted abduction of a  
child on Fort Hood, Texas.  
 
The attempted abduction occurred on 
February 15, 2013, in the Kouma 
Village/Liberty Village area on Fort 
Hood.  
 

 
            Vehicle similar to suspect’s  
 
The suspect is described as a black male in his late 40’s to early 50’s, approximately 
5’10”, average build, with a possible tattoo on the right side of his head. The suspect 
was seen driving a newer model, black four door sedan, possibly a Mercedes-Benz. 
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 Anyone with information regarding this case should immediately contact the Fort Hood 
CID Office at (254) 287-2722 or (254) 715-6996 or call the Fort Hood Military Police at  
(254) 287-4001.  Persons can also email CID Crime Tips at: 
usarmy.belvoir.usacidc.mail.crime-tips@mail.mil.   
 
Individuals wishing to remain anonymous will be honored to the degree allowable under 
the law and the information will also be held in the strictest confidence allowable under 
the law. 
 
No additional information is being released at this time to protect the integrity of the 
investigation. 
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For more information on Army CID visit www.cid.army.mil 
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